On July 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following questions regarding Board Item PM4 - Project Modifications for Palm Springs Elementary:

Question #1: 

When it says per owner or at owners request, what does that mean?  Why 


not requested by the school district?

Response #1: 
 "Owner" refers to the School District.

Question #2:  
Also, why the security issue?

Response #2:  
The security system was not installed yet.  A guard was placed at the 



school to keep computers and other items from being stolen.  

Question #3:  
Who was hired?

Response #3:  
A private security company was used.

Question #4:  
Why didn't we do it?

Response #4:  
School Police are not available to provide 24 hour security at schools.  It is 


also less expensive to use a security guard.
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